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Sad News: 
 
It is with great sadness that we share that Tim Smallwood passed 

away on Saturday night. Resources for Living (Employee 

Assistance Program) will have someone onsite at the Utilities 

building tomorrow morning beginning at 8:00 a.m., and will be 

there for the day, and the next if necessary.  Those who are 

struggling with Tim’s passing are encouraged to take advantage of 

the services the EAP can offer. Tim will be greatly missed!  

 

Recognitions and Awards:  
 

 
 

Interim Utilities Director Chuck Pavlos presents Brian Fuller with a certificate recognizing Brian’s 25 

Years of Service to the City of Punta Gorda.  

 

 
Interim Utilities Director Chuck Pavlos presents Susanna Haslinger with a certificate recognizing 

Susanna’s 20 Years of Service to the City of Punta Gorda.  
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Happy Birthday: 
 

A special Happy Birthday to City Manager Howard 

Kunik as he celebrated his 70th Birthday on 

Saturday. Howard’s office is expected to maintain 

the festive motif through October.  

 

New Employees:  
 

The City of Punta Gorda is pleased to welcome  

Joseph “Joe” Herron to the Wastewater Treatment 

Plant as a Utilities Maintenance Worker I.  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Diane Liberti as a part-time Administrative Assistant for the Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

 

 
 

Jeevaani “Jee” Selvarajah as a temporary Administrative Assistant Building Department 

 

 


